
BID AWARD RECOMMENDATION 
CITY OF RIVERSIDE 

Finance Department 

                                                                  DATE SUBMITTED:  12/17/2024      

BID NO. 

 

8105 

BID TITLE 

 

Victoria Avenue & Pleasant Street Storm Drain Project 

 

DEPARTMENT/DIVISION 

 

Public Works  

DATE BID OPENED 

 

10/08/24 

BIDS RECEIVED (11)                                         INVITATIONS ISSUED (Online)                  ESTIMATED COST:  $194,266.00                     

 

BID PRICE GOOD THROUGH:  January 6, 2025 

 

BIDDERS: CITY, STATE AMOUNT BID 

 

Q&E Pipeline Company Pomona $214,725.00 

GHC Pipeline, LLC Riverside $243,589.00 

ANEEN Construction, Inc. Riverside $253,230.00 

Dominguez General Engineering, Inc. Pomona $255,100.00 

ISSA Electric, Inc. Riverside $277,113.00 

Wright Construction Engineering Corp. San Marcos $315,215.00 

Cheloletty Engineering, Inc. Villa Park $349,996.00 

CEM Construction Corporation Montebello $477,210.00 

GRBCON Baldwin Park $586,818.00 

DM Contracting Colton $673,000.00 

   

  

 

BID DESCRIPTION: The project will consist of drainage improvements near the intersection of Victoria Avenue 

and Pleasant Street, Riverside, California. 

 

 

BID Recommended For Award (Includes Sales Tax)    10% Surety Included  Contract 

    10% Surety not required   Purchase Order 

   

Lowest Responsive and Responsible Bidder      Amount of Award 

 

Q&E Pipeline Company $214,725.00 

 

 

COMMENTS: 

The Public Works Department has evaluated all bids received and recommends award be made to the lowest 

responsive and responsible bidder in compliance with Purchasing Resolution 24101, Section 508. The Purchasing 

Division concurs with this recommendation and will be submitting a report. 

 

 

 

 

Submitted by:                              Purchasing Manager        Date:  For 10/31/2024


